
 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
To:  Mayor and City Council 

From: Kimberly Greer, Assistant to the City Manager   

Date: September 12, 2011 

Subject: Fire and Emergency Medical Service Dispatch IGA 

 
ITEM DESCRIPTION 

Staff recommends entering into an Intergovernmental Agreement (IGA) with DeKalb County 
for the dispatch of fire and emergency medical services.  

BACKGROUND 

Under the City’s current IGA with DeKalb County, which will terminate in October 2011, 
DeKalb County dispatches all police, fire, and emergency medical service calls on behalf of 
the City of Dunwoody. In March, the City Council authorized the Mayor to enter into an 
Agreement with ChatComm for the provision of enhanced 911 communication services, to 
include call-taking and police dispatching, following a six month transition period.  

As part of the transition process, staff has been working with DeKalb County to negotiate a 
new IGA to provide for the continued dispatch of fire and emergency medical services calls. 
Additionally, the staff has facilitated meetings between DeKalb County and ChatComm to 
establish Standard Operating Procedures (SOPs) for the transference of those calls.  

Under the negotiated IGA, the only costs City would be responsible for are those necessary 
to provide for the transference of fire and emergency medical service calls from ChatComm 
to DeKalb County.   

 
RECOMMENDATION 

Staff recommends the City Council authorize the Mayor to enter into an Intergovernmental 
Agreement with DeKalb County for fire and emergency medical services dispatch. 
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